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Communications 
 

Closure: Iqaluit Public Health and Health Services 
Outpatient Clinics  
 

Start Date: October 24, 2019 
End Date: November 1, 2019  
Iqaluit, Nunavut                                                                                                    60 sec          

Iqaluit Health Services Outpatient Clinics, and Iqaluit Public Health (Building 1091) will 

be closed on Friday, November 1, 2019 due to the upgrade of Nunavut’s Electronic 

Health Record system.  

Clients seeking outpatient services are encouraged to plan their appointments (i.e. 

RAC, prescription re-fills, sexual health etc.) around this one-day closure. Please note 

that emergency and in-patient services, as well as scheduled diagnostic imaging 

appointments will not be affected by the closure.  

The Department of Health is committed to ensuring that this transition is as seamless as 

possible and that there are limited disruptions to regular service. If you have specific 

questions about outpatient services, please contact Gabriela Goodman at 867-975-

8600 ext. 5011. 

Thank you for your understanding. 
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